
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

 

TOWN OF MARSHFIELD 

 

 

In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting Law requirements, 

public notice is hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the  

Town Board will attend the Fond du Lac County WTA Quarterly Meeting at 

the Fond du Lac County Highway Garage, 1820 S Hickory St, Fond du Lac, 

WI on Thursday, Sept 4, 2025 at 6:00 p.m.       

 

No formal action or discussion of Town business will take place at this  

gathering.         

 

Marlene J. Sippel  

Clerk 

 

Posted this 28th day of August, 2025  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


